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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

            

14th December 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 5 Trip to The Project 
 
We are excited to announce that during January, Year 5 will be taking a trip to The Project in Poole to 
experience rock climbing and parkour. Listed below are the dates of when your child’s class will be 
attending.  
 
This will allow the children to explore our topic “Five go Mountaineering” and bring it to life! We are 
therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.00 per child to cover the costs. This includes one 
hour of rock climbing with specialist instructors, one hour of Parkour with specialist instructors along with 
transport to and from the venue. We are very aware of the current cost of living crisis and have heavily 
subsidised this trip to match the same price as last year, with thanks to the Physical Education team and 
PATCH.  
 
Children will need to wear sport type clothes and trainers on the day. This can be their school P.E kit.  
As we are using our own transport, 5T children may arrive back slightly later than the 3.10pm finish due 
to the unforeseeable issue of traffic. However, it will be no later than 3.30pm.  
 
Monday 15th January – 5S (am visit) and 5T (pm visit) 
Monday 22nd January – 5M (am visit) 
Monday 29th January – 5H (am visit) 
 
We would like to politely remind you that if we do not receive 100% contributions from participating 
children, the trip may have to be cancelled.  If you are unable to contribute due to financial difficulties, 
please contact your child’s class teacher or our Pastoral Care Worker and we will see if we can offer any 
support. If you are entitled to FSM Pupil Premium, and wish to use your funding to pay towards this trip, 
please contact the school office who will advise you if this is possible. 
 
As we are trying to be a cashless office, please acknowledge receipt of this letter and make your 
voluntary contribution on the school gateway.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children that allows them to experience outdoor education as well 
as engaging in aspects of their topic.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Hourihan 
Year Five  
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